
WHAT IS TECH TREK?
Tech Trek is a weeklong residential science, technology, 

engineering, and mathematics (STEM) summer camp for rising 
eighth-grade girls. Through Tech Trek, girls are immersed in a 

world that empowers and encourages them to think about 
themselves as future scientists, engineers, mathematicians, and 

computer specialists. The total family contribution is only $50 
and offsetting scholarships may be available.

WHEN AND WHERE 
IS TECH TREK?

Tech Trek, including all sleeping, eating, instructional, and
recreational activities, will take place on the campus of

The University of Alabama in Huntsville 
July 20-25, 2014.

MAKE A CONTRIBUTION!
If you wish to make a contribution to Tech Trek, 

you can do so at http://bit.ly/GivetoTechTrek.

FURTHER INFO AND
SELECTION CRITERIA:  
http://techtrek-al.aauw.net

HOW CAN YOU HELP?
WE NEED CAMPERS!
We need seventh grade science and math teachers to nominate 
girls to attend Tech Trek. All candidates must then pass through 
an extensive qualification process that includes an application, an 
essay, and a personal interview. Please nominate girls you 
believe might benefit! Selection criteria are available at
http://techtrek-al.aauw.net.

WE NEED TEACHERS!
We need a team of middle school and high school science and 
math teachers or college professors to help prepare and teach units 
as part of Tech Trek. 

Nomination Deadline: February 22, 2014
To nominate a camper or apply to teach or volunteer, contact 
Joy Agee, Student and Families Coordinator, at jma0022@uah.edu. 
You can also direct enquiries to Dr. Rhonda Gaede, Camp Director, 
at Rhonda.Gaede@uah.edu.

Calling 
all science 
and math 
teachers!


